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Nancy Chaney									Moscow, ID 83843
206 East Third Street
Moscow, ID 8384

Subject: Citizen Safety

Dear Nancy Chaney,

As a resident of Moscow for two years, I can’t imagine a nicer place to live. It is a beautiful town, set in the rolling hills of the Palouse which is like no other place on earth. I love how connected this community is, how you only need to patronize a coffee shop a few weeks before you and your barista are on first name terms. Moscow has great parks and community events where you really see people getting to know their neighbors.

It’s a great town and helping to keep it great is everyone’s responsibility and so I wanted to bring one minor issue to your attention. As someone who is a bit of a night owl, I often walk around town at night, and there have been a few times where I was nearly hit in a crosswalk by drunk drivers. I would be terrible for anyone to be injured or killed in a late night accident. I understand that instances where someone was almost hit aren’t reported and so this problem has gone unnoticed. 

I would hate for this wonderful town to suffer such a preventable tragedy, especially when a few extra precautions could be taken. The city could:

· Run a late night bus with stops around bars and nightclubs
· Help support taxi business
· Help the police run more frequent patrols around bars (especially on weekends).

People who work late hours or attend night classes at the University of Idaho would also use and appreciate late night buses as well as better taxi services, and if the police were to patrol more frequently, this would also help to reduce crime.

Before there is an accident we need to act, by the end of this year we should do something to prevent this inevitable tragedy, whether that be adding extra bus routes or taxis or police patrols.

It is clear from the wonderful nature of this town that it is run by people who love Moscow and all its citizens. Thank you for your caring work, and I hope that this letter can help you to continue making Moscow the great place that it is.
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Thank you,


Katie Cooper
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